Condolences at the death of a Moroccan soldier in Kosovo
Monday, 09 December 2013.

Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivan Mrkic extended his condolences to the
Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of Morocco, Salaheddine Mezouar, at the death of a
Moroccan KFOR soldier, who was killed in a road accident in the north of Kosovo and Metohija,
on 5 December 2013.

"Excellency, on behalf of the people of the Republic of Serbia, and on my own behalf, please
convey condolences to the bereaved family of the victim, and to the families of the injured
soldiers, best wishes for their quick recovery", said Minister Mrkic in his message.




